

General Janne Jaakkola Chief of Defence Finnish Defence Command PO BOX 919, 00131 HELSINKI

04.06.2024 no KV-3.5-1/24/11685

Dear Janue,

Dear General Jaakkola,

Let me congratulate you and the Finnish Defence Forces on the 106th Anniversary of the Finnish Defence Forces.

In today's challenging situation in Europe, the value of reliable neighbours cannot be underestimated and we join you in your anniversary celebrations. The cooperation and extensive friendship are the powers that join us and move us forward.

Yours sincerely,

Martin Herem General

Commander of the Estonian Defence Forces